
 

 

 

 

18th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’ve reached the end of another school year! It’s been a busy few weeks, and the children are having a 

fantastic time celebrating their last day on the inflatables. 

Before we head off for the holidays, I want to take a moment to say a big thank you once again for all the 

clothing donations. It’s lovely to see so many families making good use of the preloved uniforms. 

Also, a huge thank you for your support with our fundraising efforts over the last couple of weeks. We 

have managed to raise £2355.65! 

We also really appreciate the great response to our end-of-year survey — your positive comments and 

thoughtful feedback are incredibly helpful. 

Lastly, on behalf of all the staff, thank you for your kind words, generous gifts, beautiful cards, 

and for showing appreciation for what we do. Your support throughout the year means a lot to us. 

Wishing you all a happy and relaxing summer break! 

Goodbye and Good Luck 

We’d like to wish all our Year 6 pupils the very best as they leave primary school and take their 

next steps in education. It has been a pleasure to watch them grow, learn, and thrive over the years. 

We are incredibly proud of their hard work and fantastic SATs results - a reflection of their 

determination, effort, and resilience.  

So, to the Class of 2025 — we wish you every success and happiness as you move forward. You will be 

greatly missed, and we can’t wait to hear about all your future achievements. Good luck! 

We also bid a fond farewell to Mrs Hunter. Thank you for your hard work and support whilst part of the 

Cotsford team — we wish you all the best in your new role. 

Meet the Teacher 

The children return to school on Wednesday 3rd September starting at 8.45am (our new Reception class 

start at 8.55am) Breakfast Club will be open from 8am for those who attend. 

Come along and meet your child’s teacher on Thursday 4th September at 3.15pm or 4.15pm. You will find 

out what the class will be learning during the term and when PE days are as well as other important 

information for the year. 

Need help over the holidays? 

Teaching and Office staff will be taking a well earned break so will not be available on Dojo but if you do 

need any help over the holiday period our Parent Support Advisor, Karen will be working during dates in 

August. She can be contacted on 0777 557 4978. Leave a message and she will get back to you. 

One Point (03000 26 11 16) can also offer advice and signpost you to activities and support, or if you have 

any safeguarding concerns or are worried about the safety of any young people during the summer break 

you can call First Contact on 03000 267 979 and report your concerns. 

Have a lovely Summer! 

Mrs Cook 


